
TRANSPORTATION PENNY ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING 
MONDAY, MARCH 27, 2017 

4TH FLOOR CONFERENCE ROOM 
 

NO QUORUM PRESENT 
 

 
 

In accordance with the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of the agenda was sent to radio and TV  
stations, newspapers, persons requesting notification, and was posted on the bulletin board located in  

the lobby of the County Administration Building. 
 

MEMBERS PRESENT: Hayes Mizell, Carol Kososki, Philip Simoneaux, Frank Anderson, Malcolm Gordge, 
Councilman Paul Livingston and Councilman Norman Jackson 
 
OTHERS PRESENT: Rob Perry, Tony Edwards, Michelle Onley, Jamelle Ellis, Brenda Parnell, Roger Sears, 
Shawn Salley, and Quinton Epps 
 

CALL TO ORDER 
 

The meeting was called to order at approximately 5:31 p.m. 
 

CITIZEN’S INPUT 
 

No one signed up to speak. 
 

TPAC MEMBERSHIP 
 

Mr. Mizell stated Councilman Malinowski indicated the full Council has not decided if the TPAC 
Committee will continue.  
 
Mr. Livingston’s recommendation is to move forward with appointments to the TPAC Committee. Mr. N. 
Jackson stated he is in agreement with Mr. Livingston.  
 
Mr. Mizell stated it is the consensus of the committee to urge Council to proceed with appointing new 
members to the TPAC Committee. 
 

COUNCIL ACTIONS 
 

Mr. Perry stated Council took the following actions: 
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a. Broad River Road Widening Project: Council approved advancing Alternate C typical section and 
reduce the project limits. The revised limits are from Royal Tower Road to the intersection of 
Broad River Road and Dutch Fork Road.  
 

AUDIT UPDATES 
 

Mr. Perry stated there is a Transportation Ad Hoc Committee meeting scheduled for tomorrow, March 
28th. One of the items on the agenda is an update on the audit.  
 
Ms. Kososki requested a draft copy of the audit be provided to the committee considering the report is 
now 6 months overdue. 

 
SMALL LOCAL BUSINESS ENTERPRISE PROGRAM 

 
The OSBO Update was included in the agenda packet. 
 

THE COMET 
 

No report was given. 
 

PDT UPDATE 
 

DESIGN: 
 

 Gills Creek Section A Public Meeting conducted on February 22, 2017; over 600 comments 
received 

 Greene Street Phase 2 – received SCDOT Right-of-Way authorization, awaiting City concurrence 
 Broad River Road Widening – 30% Complete Plans submitted to SCDOT 
 Blythewood Road Widening Phase 1: 30% Complete Plans submitted to SCDOT 
 Atlas Road (150 Tracts) and Clemson Road (27 Tracts) Widenings – Right-of-Way acquisition 

services continue 
 Clemson Road Widening – 100% Final Construction Plans under review by PDT, Permit obtained 

 
PROCUREMENT: 
 

 Reviewing bids for Resurfacing packages I, J, K, L 
 Reviewing bids for 3 Rivers Greenway 
 Reviewing bids for Resurfacing package M 

 
CONSTRUCTION: 
 

 Greene Street Phase 1 is substantially complete 
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 Construction has begun on Clemson/N. Springs intersection, 120 day schedule 
 Resurfacing Package H is underway 
 Bluff Widening Phase I is underway with nightly lane closures on Rosewood the week of 3-20-17 
 Jefferson, Franklin, and Senate sidewalk projects are underway 

 
MISC.: 
 

 Hard copies of the February 2017 Monthly Progress Report were distributed 
 

TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT UPDATE 
 

Mr. Perry stated the night work on Bluff Road Phase I Widening and the closure between Rosewood 
Drive and Olympia Avenue is scheduled to end by the of March. 
 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
 

No action was taken due to lack of quorum. 
 

OTHER BUSINESS 
 

The financial report will be provided to the committee on a quarterly basis. 
 

The committee requested a copy of the referendum. 
 

ADJOURN 
 

The meeting adjourned at approximately 5:52 p.m. 
 

NEXT SCHEDULED MEETING: APRIL 24, 2017 – 2020 HAMPTON STREET 


